
 
 
 
Tax District with an assessed value of at least $1000? Yes No

Brief History:

Why would you like to serve on the Board?

If you are currently serving on the CSTD Board, explain why you would like to re-run:

CANDLEWOOD SHORES TAX DISTRICT

   Board Interest Form
All Board Position Nominees are to submit a Board Interest Form for community review in advance of the vote. All
Nominees, should they obtain a position, are aware they are making a commitment to the Board and the
Community for one (1) or more years, depending on position, and are to attend and participate in all meetings.

Name:

Address:

Email:

Phone Number: Please provide us with a phone number in the text of your email.

Board Position you are interested in:

ARTICLE III – DIRECTORS AND OFFICERS
Section 3 – In any fiscal year in which the District’s receipts from all sources exceeds two hundred fifty 
thousand dollars, no more than two-thirds of the Board shall be members of the same political party.

1. What political party are you affiliated with, if any?
2. Do you currently live in Candlewood Shores Tax District? Yes No
3. Are you a registered voter in the Town of Brookfield or an owner of property in Candlewood Shores

Please email completed form to Nancy Johnson at npj09@aol.com by 5pm on April 23rd, 2025.

Angelo Aldana

64 S Lake Shore Dr

angelo.r.aldana@gmail.com

President

None

I've lived in CS for 15 yrs. Worked as CPA, graduated top 5% Columbia Univ Law School; worked as atty in NYC for 35+ yrs.

Managing Director, Chief Legal and Chief Compliance Officer. Served on several boards, as Chairman,Director,and Corp Secy. Served on CS Sewer Committee, and

Served on CS Sewer Committee, and joined CSTD Bd in 2024. Elected President, July 1,2024--present.

I'm retired and believe in serving my community, and the best way to do that is to offer my services as Pres of the Bd.

My family and I love living in the Shores, and I am dedicated to doing the best that I can to keep our community a great place

to live in. I want to ensure all our services, our community ambiance and spirit, and financial stability are all maintained.

The past year we expanded community activities, we strenthened our ordinances to maintain our private community attributes,

and we improved our street plowing and cleaning. I've strived to get people involved or at least informed by sending out News-

letters and email updates. And we made significant progress on our water project-- however we still have more work to do, and I would like to complete the job.


